
 

 

A message from your Coordinator 
Activities coming up 

What’s on the menu 

 

Hi Parents 

Welcome to Halloween week! We have heaps of craft activities, 
games and more to do this week to keep us busy during the wet 
weather. Next week we will be learning about France.  

Last week we replanted our garden with some herbs and planted 
some flower seeds for the bees. 

We attended the landing of the RACQ flight line rescue helicopter on 
the oval. 

The children have really been enjoying playing board games this 
week. The most popular one for all has been Checkers.  

 

Thank you  

Pomona Camp Australia 

 Pumpkin Lanterns  
 

 Bat Craft 
 

 Face Painting 

 Anzac Biscuits 
 

 Carrot Muffins 
 

 Salad Pockets  


